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County of Santa Cruz 

PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

701 OCEAN STREET, qTH FLOOR, SANTA CRUZ, CA 95060 

(831) 454-2580 FAX: (831) 454-2131 TDD: (831) 454-2123 

ALVIN D. JAMES, DIRECTOR 

September 13, 2001 

AGENDA: September 25,2001 

Board of Supervisors 
County of Santa Cruz 
701 Ocean Street 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

DEFER STATUS REPORT ON FISHNET 4C IMPLEMENTATION PLAN 

Members of the Board: 

On May 1, 2001, your Board directed staff to report back with a status report on the implementation of 
the FishNet 4C recommendations. Since May, staff have developed a draft Implementation Plan which is 
still being reviewed by the affected departments, which includes Planning, Public Works, Environmental 
Health, Parks, Open Space and Cultural Services, County Administrative Office, and County Counsel. An 
additional three weeks is needed to review and discuss the draft Implementation Plan. 

I t  is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board defer the status report on FishNet 4C Implementation 
Plan until October 16, 2001. 

Sincerely, 

Planning Director 

RECOMMENDED 

SUSAN A. MAURIELLO 
County Administrative Oficer 
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